
Disclosure on Collaboration with Industry 
 

Physicians and industry have maintained a strong and collaborative relationship, working together 
to develop new and improved technologies, techniques and devices. These interactions result in 
innovative and improved technologies which enhance patient care 

Some physicians at The Longstreet Clinic, P.C., have relationships with industry in the form of 
consulting or royalty agreements. Royalty agreements occur when the surgeon develops a new 
and unique implant, instrument, or technique.  Consulting agreements usually involve education of 
physicians in new techniques or advising companies. These agreements result in payments to the 
physicians based on the amount of work done. 

At The Longstreet Clinic, our doctors are committed to the highest ethical and patient care 
standards. If you have additional questions, we encourage you to ask your doctor more about his 
or her relationship with industry. 


